
Your negotiating team will now use your 
responses to write our proposals. We will 
then exchange these proposals with our 
employer when bargaining begins.

Thank you again for taking our survey and 
showing your solidarity. Please reach out 
to a member of your negotiating team 
with any questions or concerns.  

Your negotiating team thanks you for 
taking our bargaining survey. Your input 
is an essential part of preparing for 
negotiations. We are ready to fight for 
your priorities and the improvements 
you want to see in our new collective 
agreement. 

There are also quite a few members who 
have agreed to become worksite contacts. 
Thank you! These members will play a 
critical role in keeping all of us informed 
and engaged throughout negotiations. 

Your survey responses are clear – higher 
wages, better benefits, addressing 
workload, Health and Safety and 
workplace culture issues will be what we 
focus on in bargaining.
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AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM
Gurleen Kaur 
gurleen20083@gmail.com or  
825-977-3223

Jobin Rajan 
jobinrajan@hotmail.com or 
780-729-8516

Monalisa Serrao 
monalisagt.hall@gmail.com or  
587-597-5002

Rutvi Patel 
sheetalketanpatel2208@gmail.com or 
705-970-4924

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
Merryn Edwards de la O Negotiations 
m.edwardsdelao@aupe.org or 
780-952-1951

C25289JW

See the full report of 
survey results on our 
online bargaining update 
by scanning this QR code 
with your phone camera.
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